
Susan G. Brown 
370 Humboldt St. 
Denver, Colorado 80218

Ms. Laura Gilpin
^09 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico December 2, 1975

Dear Ms. Gilpin,

I spoke to you last November, previous to your visit 
to the University of Denver about ordering two of your prints 
which I saw in Santa Fe. The two I am specifically interested 
in are the airplane hanger at night and the Indian family 
all seatted under the American flag.

As the Christmas rush swells in upon us I am sure that 
you are quite burdened with orders to print. However, I 
was curious if there would be any possibility of getting 
those two prints before Christmas? I would very much like 
to give them to my husband. If that is impossible though 
I will certainly understand.

Following this letter I will call you in order to get 
the exact price of the prints and to find out if it will 
possible to get them before the holiday or not.

I very much look forward to having two of your photo­
graphs in our collection, they will certainly be important 
and exquisite additions.

The above address is different from the one I gave you 
on the phone. Please mail to the above as the Vail address 
is my husbands and I want the photographs to be a complete 
surprise. Thank you so much.

Sincerely,


